The Oldershaw School

Valkyrie Road Wallasey Wirral CH45 4RJ Tel: 0151 638 2800 00 F

Executive Headteacher: Mr S Fisher

E-mail: schooloffice@oldershaw.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.oldershaw.wirral.sch.uk
Company Registration: o7652792

23rd June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

GCSE Results Day Thursday 24th August 2023

The GCSE grades will be issued on Thursday August 24th 2023. I would like to see as many students as possible on the day collecting their grades to ensure they have plans in place for the next chapter of their lives.

The school is committed to ensuring that all students have the opportunity to collect their GCSE results and to receive expert guidance on their future pathways and to do so in a safe manner. To that end students **must** arrive only at their allotted time and follow the procedure outlined below:

- Students should enter the site via the Valkyrie Road, Sixth Form entrance
- Students will enter the Lecture Theatre and collect their results from tables at the front
- Students will then move to the tables at the back for Sixth Form registration/confirmation of alternative destinations/careers guidance

Unfortunately, this year the school will only be able to allow parents/carers on site by appointment. If you would like to accompany your child please contact Mr L Routledge, Head of Sixth Form.

If you would like to collect your child's results on their behalf you may do so by appointment and you must provide a signed letter authorising you to do so, written by your child. You must also be able to provide a recognisable form of identification.

Allotted times for result collection:

Surnames beginning with letters A-D - 10.00am

Surnames beginning with letters E-K - 10.30am

Surnames beginning with letters L-P - 11.00am

Surnames beginning with letters Q-Z-11.30am

Y12 and Y13 students collecting resit and Level 2 results – 12.00pm

I look forward to seeing the students on Thursday 24th August.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Fisher

Executive Headteacher